
Wednesday Ladies Day Golf League 

Juniper Hill Golf Course 

July 19, 2017 

League Administrator, Ruth Hinkle opened the meeting. 

 Prayer requests and concerns were received.  

Minutes from the June 21, 2017 and financial reports were motioned by Michele Brown and second by 

Shirley Wilhoite to be accepted.  Motion carried. Barbara Reynolds reported she had sent one birthday 

card in June from the Remembrance Fund.  The amount in the Remembrance Fund is $709.03. 

Juniper Report by Shirley Rodgers: 

There was a request for 2 volunteers to serve lunch 

There was a sign-up sheet for those who will bring food.  

If members are playing, Shirley requested we let her know. There are things you can volunteer for even 

if you are playing. 

Motion was made by Sherry White to use the proceeds from the 50/50 for any extra expenses, and 

second by Carolyn Sheffield. Motion carried. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

Away play is scheduled at Cane Wood on July 31, 2017.   

  

NEW BUSINESS: 

Ruth will schedule away play for August 21. 

Next week all players will play from the Wildcat/family tees. 

Motion was made by Karen Liebman that all officers would serve a 2 year term with option to serve 

more terms. Second by Sherry White. Motion carried. 

Ruth asked for volunteers for the nominating committee. 

Discussed and tabled for next meeting: Does a chip in count toward monies or ringer sheet if a player 

doesn’t finish the game.  

 

Meeting adjourn. 

 

Carol Payton, Secretary 


